
 

 

 

VISA P-CARD PURCHASE ISSUE IS 

RESOLVED 
  

Greetings, 
 
The issue with VISA P-Card transactions being declined has been resolved. You are now able to make 
purchases with the card.  This was not a WyoCloud system issue, and should not affect the expenses 
module.  If there are any issues please call Procurement Office at 766-5233. 
 
Best, 
 
The WyoCloud Team  

  

Contact Information   

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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